Lancer Youth Hockey

Board Meeting

Thursday, JULY 29, 2010

Attendance:  Shauna Salow, Pat Hogan, Dan Marmsoler, Brett Haffner, Amy Schuster.  

Absent:  Mike Hackworth, Rick Holzer
Coaching Proposal:  Dan Marmsoler proposed coaching assignments for the upcoming year.  Proposal was:

Pee Wee:  J.P. Piche Head coach, Zach or Pete Boma assistant.

Squirt 1:  Brian Koch, Head Coach,  Pat Hogan assistant.

Squirt 2:  Dan Marmsoler, Head Coach; Marc Erickson, assistant.

Mites:  Brett Haffner, Chuck Johnson, Dusty Jergensen, John Nells.  There was significant discussion about the proposal but it was decided to table a final decision until next week’s meeting.

Tournaments:  It was proposed to change the November tournament dates to:  Squirt B- Decemeber 10-12,  Squirt C- December 3-5. but the current ice schedule did not allow for the change.
Coaches Committee:  The coaches committee will be developing and/or modifying the current philosophy for the players code of conduct. 

Refund Policy:  Shauna and Amy will review the refund policy for members that leave the association; the handbook will likely need to be revised/updated.

Registration forms:  Amy and Shauna will review the current registration forms and make sure they are applicable and appropriate for this year.

Registration Fees:  Fees to be finalized by the end of August.

Next Meeting:  6 pm, Tuesday, 8/3/2010, Boys and Girls Club

Respectfully submitted:

Michael Hackworth/Amy Schuster. 
